

Bucharest, 28th of February 2022

Professor Anatoly ZAGORODNY

President

NATIONAL ACADEMY OF SCIENCES OF UKRAINE

Dear Mr. President Anatoly ZAGORODNY,

On behalf of the Presidium of the Romanian Academy, on all my colleagues, the members of the Romanian Academy and on my own one, I extend our full support to You in the difficult trial to which the Ukrainian people are subjected in this unjust and cruel war, in which their sovereignty, independence and freedom are attacked.

I take this opportunity to express my sincere compassion for what is happening in your country and my sincere admiration for the Ukrainian citizens' exemplary courage and determination.

Please accept, Sir, the assurance of my highest consideration.

Sincerely Yours,

Acad. Ioan-Aurel Pop President of the Romanian Academy